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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

School Bus 

 

If your child travels to school on the School Bus can you please ensure they have either their Bus Pass 

or 80p single fayre/£1.50 return bus fayre. 

 

If your child does not have the correct bus fayre or season ticket the Bus Driver will refuse to let them 

travel on the bus. If your child has lost their bus pass, you should contact First on 01324 602200 for a 

replacement. 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Marianne Savage, 

Acting Headteacher. 

 

 


